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June 6, 2016

Ms. Amy Yeldell
Division of Reclamation
Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

RE: Nolte Pit #1
Permit # M 2012 016

Dear Amy,

The purpose of this letter follows both our discussion this morning regarding our desire to request an
extension to submitting the technical revision that we requested of May 5, 2016. Given some recent
family deaths and weather affecting surveying, I have been unable to perform in a timely manner on
Puckett Land Company’s behalf in submitting this technical revision. As we discussed, we need only the
end of this week to complete the technical revision, however, barring any unforeseen circumstances, we
are requesting an additional week.

In summary, we are requesting a two week extension for submission of the technical revision for Nolte
Pit #1 (Permit #M 2012 016) to June 17, 2016.

Upon your receipt and review, if you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call.

Respectfully submitted,
SGM, Inc.

Jefferey S. Simonson, PE, CFM
Principal

Cc: Ray Anderson, PLC
Chuck Whiteman, PLC


